

Paralyzed Veterans of America

Dear Lyn Romano,

Thank you for your generous donation to Paralyzed Veterans of America and for making the difference in the life of a disabled American hero.

Enclosed is your Flag Tote as a gift of appreciation from all of us at Paralyzed Veterans of America, the men and women we serve, and their families.

Thanks to caring people like you, we can ensure that paralyzed and disabled Veterans receive life-changing care, earned benefits, groundbreaking research, and employment services throughout their disability.

And we do all this at absolutely no cost to our brave heroes and their families!

- ✓ Last year, our doctors, nurses and licensed clinicians were onsite at VA hospitals monitoring the care of 27,000 Veterans with spinal cord injuries and related disorders.
- ✓ We secured more than \$1 billion in earned VA benefits to help our disabled Veterans regain their independence.
- ✓ We funded more than \$62 million in spinal research to advance critical treatments in search
 for a cure for spinal cord injury and disease.

Lyn Romano, your generosity makes all this possible and more!

Today, Paralyzed Veterans of America proudly supports disabled Veterans in New York and all 50 states, showing them our grateful nation has not forgotten about their service and never will.

Thank you again for your generosity. We greatly appreciate all you do for our Veterans. Thank you.

Sincerely.

David L. Zurfluh

National President (and paralyzed Veteran)

P.S. Lyn Romano, if you know a paralyzed Veteran who needs assistance, or you simply have questions, please call our toll-free helpline at 1-800-555-9140 or email us at donorservices@pva.org. PVA is the only organization with doctors, nurses and licensed clinicians onsite at VA hospitals. Thanks to you, we're right there beside paralyzed Veterans as they rebuild their lives and regain their independence. Thanks again for your support!